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The life of a school year is always full to the brim but 2016-2017 has brought with it more changes and challenges than usual.  
The governing body is in essence new, having reconstituted to best match the needs of the new Primary school, and that process has seen us say goodbye to some long serving members, and hello to other new and committed governors.   We are thrilled to warmly welcome Mrs Julie Smith as our new Headteacher and look forward to working together to improve outcomes for ALL children and blend the two schools to create a seamless Primary phase journey.  
The role of the governors is a statutory requirement.  We are obliged to ensure that funding is spent appropriately, that policies and procedures are followed, and that the Headteacher continues to lead the staff in providing the best possible educational opportunities for our community.  As a team with varied skills and experiences, the governing body serves not just to challenge the Head, but also to provide support and development.  
The last year has been a fascinating and exciting time for our school – we forge ahead with pride and commitment to bring about a stable but innovative 2017-2018




